
e-mail numbers 

As noted in Bulletin 77, in order to facilitate contact 
between waderologists world-wide, we will be publishing 
lists of members e-mail numbers from time to time. If you 
wish your e-mail number to be noted in the Bulletin, please ß 
advise Rodney West. 

Przemek Chylarecki, Poland 

Jest•s Domfnguez, Spain 

Jan van Gils, The Netherlands 

Petra de Goeij, The 
Netherlands (WSG General- 
Secretary) 

Christlane Ketzenberg, 
Germany 

Richard Lanctot, Alaska 

David Lank, California 

Pieternella Luttikhuizen, The 
Netherlands 

Jeff Marks 

Theunis Pierstoa, The 
Netherlands (WSG Vice- 
Chairman) 

Chris Redfern, UK 

W. John Richardson 

Han-Ulrich R0sner, Germany 

Paul Sagar, New Zealand 

Gregor Scheiffart, Germany 

Kimberly G. Smith, USA 

Declan Troy, Alaska 

Les Underhill, South Africa 

Yvonne Verkuil, The 
Netherlands 

Robin Ward, UK (WSG 
Bulletin Notes & News) 

Rodney West, UK (WSG 
Membership Secretary) 

Popko Wiersma 

Herb Wilson, USA 

pchylare@kliper.task. gda.pl 

Bajesdom@usc.es 

janvgonioz.nl 

petra @ nioz.nl 

0442131782-0001 @t-onlineøde 

richard_lanctot@nbs.gov 

dlank@sfu.ca 

pieterne@niozonl 

jmarks@selway.umt. edu 

theunis@nioz.nl 

Chris. Redfern@newcastle.ac.uk 

Igl@idirect. com 

100326.3437@Compuserve. Corn 

PAU L@C H C H. NIWA.C RI. NZ 

0442131782-0001 @t-online.de 

ksmith@mercury.uark.edu 

declan @ alaska.net 

LGU@maths.uct.ac.za 

yvonne@ nioz.nl 

R.M.Ward@durham.ac.uk 

rodwest@thenet. co.uk 

popko@nioz.nl 

whwilson@colby.edu 

Thank you to those who have recently sent drawings and 
other artwork to enliven the pages of the Bulletin. Further 
contributions are always welcome and should be send to 
the Editor. 

AN E-MAIL LISTSERVER FOR 

WADERS 

Les Underhill & Rene Navarro at the Avian Demography 
Unit, University of Cape Town, have just set-up a 
listserver for waders to which anyone interested can 
subscribe. The idea is to have a world wide discussion 

group on waders open to all through e-mail. Obiviously, 
the success of this enterprise depends entirely on the 
people that want to join and take part on the discussions. 

The list is not moderated and anyone can post messages. 
Messages are distributed by the server to all subscribers, 
who will receive the postings on their mailbox, either as 
they are posted or in the form of a digest once a while. It 
is hoped that the WSG will find this a useful tool for 
speeding communications amongst wader workers. 

To subscribe send a message to: 

listserver@uct.ac.za 

and in the body of the message put: 

subscribe waders-I your_name 

Omit signatures on the message, or put two dashes (--) 
under the command line. The subscription will be 
acknowledged by the server, and you will get a welcome 
message with further instructions. Questions can be 
directed to R. Navarro at trauco@maths.uct.ac.za 

Address list publication 
It is some years since we last publish a list of WSG 
members and their addresses. We aim to include the 

current membership list in the August Bulletin. 

Please advise Rodney West: 

if you do not want your name and address published 
(we will assume that members have no objection to 
this unless we hear otherwise); 

if your address is incorrect (but somehow the 
postman still manages to deliver your Bulletin). Now 
is the time to tell Rodney where you really live!; or 

if you wish your e-mail number included in the listing 
(see above). 
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